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I have the honor to enclose a copy of a letter

I have received from the Depar at in regard to your

communication of 13th July 1803 stating that you would do

as principal of the Industrial School and Girls Home

during the absence of Mr Corker.

You wilisee by the enclogure that the Depar

does not appreve of the action of Hr Corker in having take

his furlough without first ahving obtained the app

of the Department.

Your obedient servt

.

Indien Agent.

Rev A. J. Hall

Principi


